
From: Neal P. Goswami [mailto:neal.goswami@timesargus.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 4:46 PM 
To: Miller, Lawrence <Lawrence.Miller@vermont.gov>; Kester, Thomas <Thomas.Kester@vermont.gov> 
Cc: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: PRR 

 

Hi Lawrence and all, 
 
I briefly reviewed the PPR response. Seems a bit extreme to redact everything. I'll have 
someone review the exemptions this weekend and then get back to you/DVHA next week 
about any potential appeal. 
 
In the meantime, can someone tell me what specific contract(s) with BCBSVT the reconciliation 
communications pertain to? 
 
Thanks, 
Neal 
 
 
 
Neal P. Goswami  
Vermont Press Bureau 
802-233-6419 

 
From: Miller, Lawrence <Lawrence.Miller@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2016 4:11:36 PM 
To: Neal P. Goswami 
Cc: London, Sarah; Mishaan, Jessica 
Subject: RE: PRR  
  
Neil, 
  
I have just finished reviewing DVHA’s pending response to your request and I do not have anything 
responsive in my custody that is not included in that response.  DVHA is responsible for redaction under 
the relevant exemptions.  I expect you will receive that package this afternoon. 
  
It is my understanding that no other member of the Governor’s office had any responsive records either; 
accordingly I believe the DVHA response will also complete the request of the Governor’s office. 
  
Respectfully, 
Lawrence 
  
  
-- 
Lawrence Miller 
Senior Advisor, Chief of Health Care Reform 

mailto:Lawrence.Miller@vermont.gov


Office of the Governor, State of Vermont 
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